Schulverbund Wiesbaden - Rheingau - Taunus - Kreis







Dear parents,

the general-education schooldays of your child are nearing their end and the transition into the world of work is looming with a lot of questions:

How can my child make up leeway or improve its graduation certificates? Where is my child going to be prepared for an apprenticeship and work life? Which profession is the right one for my child?

For this reason, the three vocational schools are cooperating and together are offering the "Berufsfachschule zum Übergang in Ausbildung (BÜA)", starting with schoolyear 2021/22. Every School has its individual benefits and job-related focuses, which are brought together in BÜA. We are offering a variety of job-related core-areas, which, due to our long-time experience, will provide orientation and support your child with its search for a future career.

This cooperation enables your child to choose between four different professional core-areas for the practical classes out of the fields of "Health", Social Work", "Technology" and "Economy". In these practical classes your child will get to know the beautiful, interesting aspects of the respective vocational field, but also its challenges. The experiences of the practical classes will be refurbished during so-called 'profile group classes', in order to elaborate on your child's individual career perspectives. We hope that, during the two internship phases, apprenticeship contracts will unfold through our network of associated companies.

Additionally, the graduation certificate of "Hauptschule" can be made up leeway by continuing general-education lessons; in special cases, this applies to the graduation certificate of "Mittlere Reife", as well.

For many years, all of the three vocational schools have been successfully offering classes for vocational preparation ("Bildungsgänge zur Berufsvorbereitung" [BzB]) and two-year vocational school classes ("Berufsfachschule"), as well as providing excellent individual support systems, especially by social workers at school.

The general-education classes take place at one's 'home' school, while the practical classes may take place at all of the three schools. We assume that thereby reservations will be reduced and social competences will be enhanced. The close cooperation and excellent work of all three schools in BZB are guaranteeing, that there will be no significant difference in quality, no matter which 'home' school your child should apply to.

We are confident that with BÜA we are offering an extraordinary educational opportunity and hope to be able to help you with your decisions regarding your child's future. Should you have any further questions or would like a personal counselling interview, please do not hesitate to ask for the school's contact persons (see QR-codes below).

Wiesbaden and Geisenheim,

Sabine Rückeshäuser Schulleiterin KSS

Andreas Kirschner Schulleiter FES Ulrich Schweers Schulleiter BSR





